SO,

Smarty Pants

April 11, 2022
To Whom It May Concern,

| am very pleased to recommend the services of Seraphim Wood, Special Projects
Coordinator at AFLAC.

Seraphim worked diligently with Smarty Pants DayCare since 2018 to
communicate the importance of insurance. AFLAC did not seem to be a fit for our
company at that time. Due to Seraphim informative presentations and the
devastation of Covid we all agreed it was an essential need.

Separphim expressed his love of helping people by establishing our accounts
and guiding us through the process. His patience and dedication proved to us, he

treasures people well being and love empowering people with knowledge to
protect themselves.

| would recommend Seraphim Wood to anyone - he is a true gift to people.
| am so honored to have worked with him throughout the last four years.

Sincerely,

Hisha Ewing




